

Barnfield Primary School

Silksteam Road Burnt Oak HA8 0DA

Email office@barnfield.barnetmail.net Website www.barnfieldschool.co.uk Phone 02089526026 Fax 02089514117 Children Centre 02089057605



Headteacher: Dianna Gunn

Children's Centre Manager: Makeda Hypolite

Deputy Head: Georgina Fitamant Assistant Head: Fiona Williamson

Year 6 Trip to London Central Mosque and Islamic Cultural Centre Date: 6J and 6A: Wednesday 18th January 2017 6V: Thursday 19th January 2017

Dear Parents/ Carers,

As part of our Religious Education curriculum, our children have lots of opportunities to explore and develop their understanding of a wide range of religions and cultures. This term, in Year 6, our children are learning about special religious buildings. In order to deepen the children's understanding and bring their learning to life, for our first trip this year, we have organised a trip to the London Central Mosque. The children will have the opportunity to explore the features of a mosque, but will not take part in any form of worship.

We will be **travelling by coach**, leaving school promptly at **11:30am** and returning in time for the end of the school day at **3.10pm**.

All children will need to bring a **packed lunch**, **bottle of water** and a **waterproof jacket** in case of rain. Children must be in full uniform at all times on the trip.

The school will be covering most of the cost of the trip, however we ask parents for £1 to cover part of the cost of the coach. We look forward to receiving your reply slips by **Thursday 12th January**. If you have any questions or concerns about the trip, please do speak to your child's teacher.

Kind regards,	
The Year 6 Team	
I give permission for my child school trip to the London Central Mosque. I will provide them with and waterproof jacket .	
I have enclosed £1 to cover the cost of the coach.	
Signed:	



















Barnfield Primary School

Silksteam Road Burnt Oak HA8 0DA

Email office@barnfield.barnetmail.net Website www.barnfieldschool.co.uk Phone 02089526026 Fax 02089514117 Children Centre 02089057605



Headteacher: Dianna Gunn

Children's Centre Manager: Makeda Hypolite

Deputy Head: Georgina Fitamant Assistant Head: Fiona Williamson

Year 6 Trip to London Central Mosque and Islamic Cultural Centre Date: 6J and 6A: Wednesday 18th January 2017 6V: Thursday 19th January 2017

Dear Parents/ Carers,

As part of our Religious Education curriculum, our children have lots of opportunities to explore and develop their understanding of a wide range of religions and cultures. This term, in Year 6, our children are learning about special religious buildings. In order to deepen the children's understanding and bring their learning to life, for our first trip this year, we have organised a trip to the London Central Mosque. The children will have the opportunity to explore the features of a mosque, but will not take part in any form of worship.

We will be **travelling by coach**, leaving school promptly at **11:30am** and returning in time for the end of the school day at **3.10pm**.

All children will need to bring a **packed lunch**, **bottle of water** and a **waterproof jacket** in case of rain. Children must be in full uniform at all times on the trip.

The school will be covering most of the cost of the trip, however we ask parents for £1 to cover part of the cost of the coach. We look forward to receiving your reply slips by **Thursday 12th January**. If you have any questions or concerns about the trip, please do speak to your child's teacher.

Kind regards,	
The Year 6 Team	
I give permission for my child school trip to the London Central Mosque . I will provide them with a p and waterproof jacket .	
I have enclosed £1 to cover the cost of the coach.	
Signed:	















